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Mr Richard Brown
Managing Director
Hydro Aluminium Kurri Kurri Pty Limited
PO Box 1
Kurri Kurri New South Wales 2327
14/09/2020

Dear Mr Brown

Hydro Kurri Kurri Aluminium Smelter Remediation (SSD-6666)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the Assessment for the Hydro Kurri Kurri Aluminium Smelter Remediation (SSD-6666).
After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information.

You are requested to submit the following additional information: 

 a response to the revised draft Voluntary Planning Agreement provided to you by email on 10
September 2020.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Thursday 24 September 2020. If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe
detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Sheelagh Laguna, who can be contacted on
sheelagh.laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments


